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May 9, 2016 

       www.mobilechristian.org 
For we are Gods handiwork, created in Christ Jesus to do good works, which god prepared in advance 

for us to do. Ephesians 2:10. 
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Click here to visit the MCS School Calendar 

5/10/16—Middle School Awards- 1st period 
5/10/16—High school Awards 2nd period 
5/10/16—Marching Band Parent Meeting @ 6pm (Aud) 
5/11/16—Volunteer’s Breakfast @ 7:30am (cafeteria) 
5/11/16—Junior Slide (GYM) 
5/11/16—Junior Luncheon (LD) 
5/12/16—5th grade Awards Program 
5/12/16—5th grade Play (Auditorium) 
5/12/16—Baseball Playoffs @ MCS 
5/12/16—Softball Regional’s @ Gulf Shores 
5/13/16—Softball Regional’s @ Gulf Shores 
5/13/16—Senior Drive In 
5/13/16—Senior Breakfast 
5/13/16—Baseball Playoffs @ MCS 
5/13/16—K5 Graduation @ 7pm in the Auditorium 
5/13/16—Band Banquet @ Creekwood C of C @ 6:30 
5/15/16—Baccalaurette @ Regency C of C @ 2pm 
5/16/16—Sports Physicals @ 2:30 (GYM) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch Menu for May 9th – May 13th   
 For more cafeteria info click here 

Monday - Zaxbys  
Tuesday – Panda Haven & Firehouse- Subs and Salad 
Wednesday- Firehouse 
Thursday- San Miguel’s Chicken Burritos & Firehouse 
Friday- Pizza 
Also available are Firehouse subs (Tues-Thurs) and 
Firehouse Salads (Tues-Fri) 

Wednesday and Thursday Hot Meal Prices are as follows: 
Full size hot meals $5.00 
Kid’s size hot meal - $3.50 (PK3-5th only)                
6” sub - $3.50/$5.00 combo 
3” sub - $2.50/$3.50 combo (PK3- 5th) 
Small Drinks (K3-5th grade only) $ .50 
 Large Drinks (6th-12th only) $1.00 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to the MCS Softball 
team for sweeping their tournament!! 
The MCS softball team will be in Gulf 
Shores participating in the Regional 

Tournament on Thursday and Friday, 
May 12th and May 13th. 

 

Congratulations to the MCS Baseball team 
for sweeping Reeltown on Friday!!   We now 

advance to the 4th round of the state playoffs.   
At this time, we are scheduled to host the 4th 

round of playoffs on Thursday and Friday, May 
12th and May 13th.   HOWEVER, there is a 

chance that those games could be moved up to 
as early as Tuesday and Wednesday or possibly 
Wednesday and Thursday.   This decision will 
be made in accordance to the wishes of the 
Alabama High School Athletic Association 

 

 

 

Effective May 2nd there will be NO more 

charging. Thank You!  

See office for any questions                  

This Thursday May 12th will be the 
last day that Chick-Fil-A Biscuit’s 

are sold this school year. 

Congratulations!! 

Congratulations to Madelyn Bell and Lexie Rose 

for being winners in the Mobile County 2016 

‘Color by Kids Art Competition’. It is sponsored by 

Springhill Medical Center.  This year there were over 450 

entries. Only 12 pieces are selected to receive awards.  

Madelyn Bell won 1st place in the K-2nd grade category.  She 

received a Michael’s gift card and an engraved plaque that 

will be displayed at school.  Lexie Rose received 3rd place in 

the 3rd-5th grade category and received a Michael’s gift card.  

The school also received a cash award to be used for our art 

program.  Their artwork has been professionally framed and 

will be part of a traveling art show throughout the summer.  

After that the artwork will be returned to Springhill Hospital 

where it will be on permanent display. 

 

Congratulation’s to The MCS Girls 
Track Team and The MCS Boys Track 
Team! The girls came in 3rd at State 

and the boys came in 4th. 

The Book Fair will be stay open through tomorrow May 10th. 

There will be NO Fruit 

Smoothies sold this week or 

next week! 

http://www.mobilechristian.org/
http://www.crosswalkmail.com/vrhjvmfgjrjnfygtnkbzqndqfmnypbbyrhfqvvthpfrfkyv_zszspwdzwplw.html
http://www.mobilechristian.org/schoolCalendar.cfm
http://www.mobilechristian.org/On_Campus/Cafeteria.cfm


  

       
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mobile Christian 

2016 Baseball Camp 

All Skills Camp where players will practice all areas of the 
game including hitting, fielding, pitching, bunting, etc. 

Dates: May 31st—June 2nd  

Time: 9:00 am —11:30 am 

Ages: Boys entering 1st—7th grade 

Cost: $50 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mobile Christian School Supply Packages 

*Avoid Shopping Hassles *Get the brands requested 

*Save Time & Money *Pre-Packed for each student 

                            2
nd 

grade- 42.80 per pack 

3
rd 

grade- 53.06 per pack 

4
th 

grade- 51.38 per pack 

5
th

 grade- 55.50 per pack 

6
th

 grade- 35.46 per pack 

7
th

 grade- 35.46 per pack 

8
th

 grade- 35.46 per pack 

 

Summer Day Camp 2016 at MCS 

Summer Day Camp registration is open. Camp is open for 

children ages four (having completed k3) through eleven. 

Children are divided into groups according to the grade they 

just completed. Camp dates are Monday through Friday 

beginning on 

 May 23rd. Camp times are 7:30-5:30. There is a registration 

fee of $35.00 (this includes a t-shirt). The daily rate is $25 or 

$100 for weekly. These rates include all field trips, and 

activities both on and off campus, and 2 snacks a day. 

Campers will need to bring a lunch, or you will have the 

option of purchasing a lunch each day at minimal cost. 

If you have any questions Please contact April Walker-Camp 

Director at 406-0768,  

  or MCS at 661-1613. 

 

Saturday, May 14, 2016, 7:05 pm 

Mobile Christian School Night 

Mobile Bay Bears 

MCS Band Students are selling tickets @ $10 each 

Reserved seating- Buy all your tickets from any MCS Band students at once so all your 

seats will be together. 

The MCS Band Student who sells the most tickets will throw out the 1st pitch and receive 4 

meal vouchers for the game!!!!!!!! 

The MCS student who sells the second most tickets will receive 2 meal vouchers for the 

game!!! 

*Money must be turned in by Friday, May 13, 3:30 pm, to qualify for prizes. 

 

“Cents for St. Jude’s” Fundraiser- The pennies have been counted and a total has been tallied for our “Cents 

for St. Jude’s” Fundraiser conducted by the MCS Service Club. $1,376.99 was contributed by the students and 

families at Mobile Christian School. Thank You for your donations for this worthy cause! 


